
	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
    

 
Questions? Call Stacy Stebner or Maggie Godwin-Bell at the Lander Art Center 307-332-5772    
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9th Annual Riverfest Art and Music in the Park	
  

 August 12th, 2017 10am – 7pm 
	
  

– Food Vendor Application – 
 

$100 vendor fee and form due by June 9, 2017. 
Please fill out and return to the Lander Art Center at 224 Main St. Lander, WY or  

email to frontdesk@landerartcenter.com 
 

 
Business name: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person’s Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _____________________ Email: __________________________________________________  
  
 
What food/ beverage products do you sell? _________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

	
  
Do you require electricity? (not guaranteed)        Yes     No 
  
Have you sold at Riverfest before?        Yes     No 
 
Any special requirements for your booth? __________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Are you a 2016 Riverfest Sponsor?     Yes       No  
Vendors sponsoring this event will be given prime vendor locations.  
Event Day Requirements 

 Food vendors must provide clear business signage and own booth set up.   
 Lunch vendors are required to be set up by 11:30am. Set-up will not be allowed after 11:30am 

unless otherwise arranged with Art Center Director.  
 All vendors must stay until festival close at 7pm.  

 
FYI: 1,500-2,000+ people are expected to attend throughout the day. 
 

We look forward to having your business be a part of this year’s event!!! 


